
Conference Overview 

The 2019 Teacher’s Institute and Leading Change Conference will be held in Tucson, Arizona on              
June 4 – 7, 2019.

The Teacher’s Institute begins the week with a special two-day event, June 4th and 5th, geared 
towards teachers and instructional leaders. During these two days, teachers will hear from 
national and local presenters and will learn new techniques and information that will help them 
enhance their instructional approaches. 

The Leading Change Conference is in its 13th year and will take place on June 6th and 7th. This 
is an excellent conference for Arizona administrators. This year participants will hear from 
national presenters that are top in the leadership field. Each year participants learn new 
leadership strategies, important updates, and inspiring stories. 

There is a special focus on teams this year for both events, with each day having specific time 
set aside for teams to meet and collaborate on their plans for the coming year or to process the 
learning they will receive at the events. Schools and districts are encouraged to send teams to 
take advantage of this time together. Participants will leave reinvigorated and focused on the 
coming school year.

Please visit the websites for each event often to see updates and the release of the keynote 
presenters!




